
SPOT Tracker Reminders 
1. Once your Tracker is powered on by Bighorn volunteers at the start, there is no 

reason to push a button unless an Aid Station volunteer has been instructed to 
reboot a device to troubleshoot.

2. This tracker is programmed to enter “tracking mode” automatically and attempt 
to update your location every 5 minutes.

3. To ensure optimal tracking, the SPOT logo (see yellow arrow, slide 1) must be 
pointed toward the sky.

4. The Tracker will run for the duration of the Bighorn 100  without requiring a 
battery change.

5. Support crews typically appreciate the chance for real-time, web-based 
tracking to coordinate sleep and anticipate aid station arrival times.

6. You are required to carry the Tracker throughout the run.  Your pacer cannot 
carry it. Please do not accidentally leave tracker behind at aid station following 
gear changes.

7. You are responsible for the $95 fee for lost and/or not returned trackers. 


